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For All Your Life

VIRTUAL FINANCIAL
LUNCH & LEARN

Wednesday - Friday, Noon - 1 p.m.

Login and listen to our Financial Readiness Program
Counselors, as they host dynamic discussions of current
events, financial topics, take your requests and questions,
and engage the audience. This is an opportunity to listen in
as your schedule allows.

For a full list of course and seminars, Click Here

“Like” us on Facebook
www.facebook.com/APGMWR ?ref=hl

Follow us on Twitter
https://twitter.com/APGMWR

Find us on Instagram
https://www.instagram.com/apgmwr

Watch us on Youtube
www.youtube.com/user/APGFMWR/videos
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Stalking Awareness
and Prevention

January is observed as National Stalking Awareness Month. A time to raise
awareness about the warning signs of stalking and to promote safety.

Stalking is a very serious and all-too-common crime that is also called criminal
harassment. According to the Bureau of Statistics, 3.4 million people over the age of
18 are stalked each year in the United States. 1 in 6 women and 1 in 17 men
experience some form of stalking in their lifetimes. 3 in 4 stalking victims are stalked
by someone they know.

Stalking Tactics Can Include:

Repeated calls and texts, including hang-ups

Following and showing up at unwanted places

Sending unwanted gifts, letters or cards

Damage to a home, car, or property

Monitoring phone calls, computer use or social media account

Hacking into social media accounts or email

o Use of technology, like hidden cameras and GPS for tracking

Stalkers and stalking behavior permeate every aspect of a victim’s life including their
mental and emotional health, employment and social opportunities. It can happen at
any given time, but commonly happens when the stalker feels rejected after a
friendship or breakup from a relationship.
The COVID-19 crisis has reversed gains made by stalking victims and has
imprisoned some victims in their homes making their whereabouts easier to monitor.
Stalking behavior has not ceased as a result of the COVID-19 restrictions and the risk
of harm to victims remains significant.
Education is an important step in recognizing and preventing this crime, and
reporting it when it occurs so that offenders may be properly held accountable for
their dangerous behavior. Despite the fact that millions are victimized each year,
stalking remains a widely misunderstood and hidden crime and tends to go

unreported due to fear of lack of evidence.

For more information on stalking and other resources
contact the Victim Advocate at: 410-278-1305

https://aberdeen.armymwr.com/




